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YAY!  Subicare now has its own community library. 

A community library is a window into the mind of a community; books come 

and go, no one needs to check them in or out.  People can simply reach in 

and take what interests them.  When they are done, they can return 

them to the community library; or pass them onto friends. 

If anyone has a book or two that they think others would enjoy, they can 

just pop it into our community library when they came to Subicare next. 

A huge thank you to Giselle (Parent & Board member) for putting this 

plan together with us.  Also thanks to the local Mens shed for putting 

our plans into reality; and building this beautiful library. 

We are still in the process of thinking of decorating ideas.  But please feel 

free to have a look. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Christmas just a few days away, don’t miss your chance to support Subicare and 

grab some perfect Christmas stocking fillers. Our Subicare cookbook and colouring books 

are available for purchase now! 

At just $20 for the cookbook, you’ll have access to hundreds of healthy recipes, tips and 

ideas for the whole family (supplied by members of our own Subicare community) 

And for only $5, the colouring books will keep your little one entertained for hours. 

Proceeds from these books will go towards a much needed upgrade to the Rainbow 

Room playground, transforming it in to a fabulous nature playground for the children to 

connect with nature, explore, imagine and continue learning through play every day. 

If you would like to purchase these books, there are a few options for you: 

• Subiaco Farmers Market. Subicare Board members will have a stall at the market 

this weekend, where they can be purchased for cash. 

• Direct deposit. Email our director Lindsay at director@subicare.com.au for our 

direct deposit details and be sure to remember to include your family name in 

the transaction. 

• Direct debit. Current service families can have the amount direct debited from 

their accounts. 

Orders can be collected from the office, or, if you are located in Perth and unable to 

collect, we can post the books to you for an additional $5 

We thank you greatly for supporting Subicare! 

Speaking of thanks, we’d like to extend a very special thank you to 2 of our service 

parents, Giselle Weybrecht and Belinda Levingston. Without your hard work, these books 

would not have been possible.  

Thank you so much! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank-you to all the families who made it to our 

2019 Christmas Party last Friday. 

The afternoon was a huge success, with lots of fun 

and frivolity had by all. 

What a wonderful way to finish up another 

fabulous year at Subicare! 

 We look forward to having you back again in 

2020 and for those moving on to school, we will 

miss you all and hope your journey at Subicare is 

one you will always remember fondly. 

Please stay in touch! 



 

 

 

 
 

We will not be direct debiting over the holidays. 
We will have our first debit for the year on the 8th of January. 

Please note that Subicare’s policy is to be one week in advance.  
We will be debiting enough funds from parent’s accounts on the 8th to cover the first week’s fees,  

and ensure we are one week in advance. 
 

If you’d like to discuss this, please feel free to call or email Trish in admin. 
She will in today (Friday) and next Tuesday 9.30am – 3.30pm. 

 

_______________________________________________  

 

      CHRISTMAS CLOSURE PERIOD 

                                                                                                               Christmas Eve is the last day of operation for 2019. 

      Admin will be open for calls and emails again from 

      Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th of January and children 

                                                                                                              return to care Wednesday the 8th of January 2020 

_______________________________________________  
 

 
 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


